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To Adviser to the President of the Russian Federation,
Her Excellency Elena Alexandrovna Yampotskaya,

Brasilia, Brazil, November 27%, 2024

Your Excellency Elena Alexandrovna Yampolskaya,

On behalf of University of Brasilia, | would like to express my sincere gratitude for the
opportunity for the students as well as academic stuff of our university to participate in the
online Russian language course offered by Institute of Russian language and culture of
Lomonosov Moscow State University to Brazilian participants.

This initiative, preceding the First Forum of Brazilian, Belorussia and Russian Rectors and
BRICS University Rector’s Forum Moscow organized by the Embassy of Brazil with partnership of
Lomonosov Moscow State University, launches an invaluable foundation for strengthening
cooperation between University of Brasilia and our Russian partners.

This course proved highly beneficial throughout the visit, enabling meaningful
interactions and fostering a stronger sense of connection with our Russian counterparts.

It is our hope that such programs will continue and expand, as they play a crucial role in
enhancing understanding and strengthening ties with our partners from Russia.

The University of Brasilia proudly signed a total of 11 agreements with 8 institutions across
Russia during this mission. We are confident that similar language initiatives can further
reinforce these new partnerships and deepen our collaboration in research, education, and
beyond.

Thank you once again for your commitment to building international connections and for
the warm welcome extended to Brazilian participants.

With appreciation and best wishes,




